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Greetings from Ann & Nat
Our excitement for each new summer never wains. With an 
outstanding return of campers and a wonderful group of new 
campers from as far away as Japan and Hong Kong, we can hardly 
wait for the summer of 2017 to begin.
As usual, our incredible return of staff continues to be the norm 
with 75 returning from previous seasons including 17 who were 
Robindel campers at one time. Of the 17, we welcome eleven 
from Juniper 2013 who are very excited to be first time counselors. Their spirit will certainly help 
produce a happy and productive summer for all of the campers. We are very fortunate to have 
an all-female live-in doctor staff, except for one who will split a week with his wife, including 3 
ex-campers. All have been doctors with us before except for one ex-camper.
We have continued to improve our camp program and facilities in a number of ways including:
•	 The purchase of a new Axis 22 ski boat with boom. This boat joins the two new ones 

purchased for 2016.
•	 The purchase of a new Carolina Skiff chase boat used for ski and water crafts.
•	 The purchase of two new Aqua Finn Daysailer sailboats.
•	 The installation of 6 pickle ball courts with portable nets whose lines will be painted on three 

of our all-weather tennis courts.
•	 Complete resurfacing of four of our all-weather tennis courts.
•	 New lane lines for our 6 racing lanes in the swim area.
•	 New air mat for gymnastics.
•	 Exciting new evening activities and all-camp activities.
•	 Sports workshops for lacrosse, basketball and soccer.
We are looking forward to our drive up to New Hampshire, as it is a special time to reflect on our 
year and get excited for the upcoming summer. Please continue to stay in touch with us should 
you have any questions as you prepare for the summer.

Love, Ann & Nat
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Keep up 
with us all 
summer 

long! @instarobindel

Sign Up To Participate In The

Third Annual

Swimathon
to support 

The Pediatric Cancer Foundation.

Camp Robindel has been a longtime supporter of The Pediatric Cancer Foundation. 
We believe that having our campers help other children is a valuable life experience. 

We plan to continue the Swimathon tradition at Robindel by offering either a lap swim or relay 
races - you choose! We do not require campers to pledge that they will swim a certain number of 
laps - this is open to all campers of all swimming abilities! 

WANT TO PARTICIPATE? Here is how:

•	 Tell your family and friends about the Swimathon that you are participating in to raise money 
for The Pediatric Cancer Foundation. Ask if they would like to make a donation on your behalf! 
If so, they can write a check for any amount to “Pediatric Cancer Foundation” and give it to 
you.

•	 Go to the PCF’s Sportsathon website: www.pcfsportsathon.org
•	 Click on The Camp Robindel Logo
•	 Follow the instructions online to register. Note the minimum amount to register is $35.
•	 Email Cori to let her know that you are planning to participate: cori@robindel.com

If you would like to support a current Robindel camper please contact her family and 
encourage her to participate in The Swimathon this summer!
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Our warmest Rob indel congratu lat ions!

Mazel Tov to Sarah Drew (Juniper 2003) 
who married Josh Silber on April 22, 2017. 

They got married on Kiawah Island in South Carolina 
surrounded by friends and family. 

CR friends included Emily (Guadagno) Weinreb, Liza Karotkin, 
Ally Fisher, Katie Gleser and Zoe Shtasel-Gottlieb.

Katie (Kriegman) 
Graham (Juniper 2000) 
and her husband James 

welcomed baby 
Charlotte Pearl 

on April 23, 2017. 
Charlotte was 7lb and 

19in long.



Keri (Platnick) Davis 
(Juniper 2000) and husband Jeffrey, 

along with big sister Skylar, 
welcomed baby Zoe Grey on 

April 1, 2017. 
She weighed 7lb 13oz.

Amanda Bilski (Juniper 2005) got 
engaged to Evan Mendelsohn on 

April 19, 2017. 
Amanda and Evan met when they were 

next door neighbors as freshman at 
Washington University in St. Louis.

Alex Rosen (Juniper 2004) married Todd Rubin on May 20, 2017 in NYC. 
Her maid of honor was Sam (Rosen) LaPalme and she was surrounded by many CR 

friends including: Claudia Kronenfeld, Nikki Mendell, Carly Bernstein, 
Alyssa Some, Jen (April) Weber, Ali Lazarus, Marti Norman, Gabby Edwards, 

Jordan Zarrilli, Lauren Fisher and Ali Horowitz.



Juniper  2014  Girls  are  Off  To  College!
Jordyn Abrams: Syracuse University
Brittney Adams: Lehigh University
Amanda Bard: Cornell University
Sabrina Blotner: Brandeis University
Carly Dossick: Syracuse University
Sami Gable: Brandeis University
Miranda Getreu: The University of Wisconsin, Madison
Marisa Gottlieb: Muhlenberg College
Jessica Hart: Vanderbilt University
Kylie Halpern: Syracuse University
Rachel Horn: Tulane University
Sam Levy: The University of Wisconsin, Madison
Julia May: Lehigh University
Dana Nissan: Indiana University
Zoe Possick: George Washington University
Emma Rashes: Stanford University
Emily Richman: The University of Florida
Erin Schechter: The University of Southern California
Tori Silberfein: Syracuse University
Bree Wilkes: Union College

It’s Summer Time! 
We are making our way to camp this weekend and can be reached starting June 6th at:

Camp Robindel
81 Geneva Point Road

Moultonboro, NH 03254
(603) 253 - 9271


